
 
From: Ryan Clark <rclark@clinellc.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 1, 2021 9:12 AM 
To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov>; CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Jennifer Iliades <jiliades@clinellc.com>; 
david.bogan@lockelord.com; Robert Stanford <rstanford@clinellc.com> 
Subject: RE: Outstanding Condition EM-T-MOBILE-163-200402 Windham St., Willimantic 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 
Good Morning, 
 
In accordance with the attached letter of Outstanding Conditions, I have attached the Final Report of 
Special Inspections for the above referenced site as requested. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

  

Ryan Clark | Site Acquisition Consultant 
750 W Center St, Suite 301 | West Bridgewater, MA 02379 
Mobile: 203.300.7310 
rclark@clinellc.com | www.centerlinecommunications.com  
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